
Athena Kuhl, Public Involvement Lead
Cell: (262) 933.0467
Email: athena@devorpr.com

Project Contact:

The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project!

Find us on Facebook at: 
Kenosha County 
Government

Find us online at:
Kenosha County 
Highways

COUNTY HIGHWAY Q AND COUNTY HIGHWAY U INTERSECTION WORK BEGINNING

� PROJECT BRIEF

Kenosha County is scheduled to begin the reconstruction of the County Highway Q (104th Street) and  
County Highway U (136th Avenue) Intersection in early October with a scheduled completion of summer 2022.

MONDAY, OCTOBER 4:
• �County Highway U (136th Avenue), just north of County Highway Q (104th Street), is scheduled to close to

traffic by 6 a.m. through late fall, while crews work to reconstruct the intersection.

• �Motorists should plan ahead and use an alternate route to avoid delays.

Access to businesses and residences will be maintained. 

Detour Route: 

→ �Motorists are encouraged to utilize County Highway Q, County Highway MB, County Highway C and
County Highway U to get around the closure.
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